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Atlention: All Valued Customers and concerned oarties.

Subiect: BCEL will be closed on 2s/12/2o17 lo o1/o1l2o1a

- In accordance with the Notice from the Bank of the Lao PDR No.8s2,

dated alpl2oiT

Banque pour le Commerce Exterieur Lao Public (BCEL) would like to

inform you that on the occasion of the International New year 2ora and the end of

2017 liscal year, BCEL Head Ofiice and Branches will be closed on 2911212017 lo

01lO1l2O1E, and ryill be open again on OUO1|2O18

BCEL would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your great

support in the past year and we wish you and your family good health and greater

success in the coming year.

We highly appreciate your kind attention.

General ilanaging Directot

Banque pour le Commerce Exleri€ur Lao Public

Remark Fhoulhong Cl IANTI tACItACK

The Exchange Units will remain open, except for Chao Anouvong Exchange Unit will be closed

on lll/2018
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